
your 
opinion 
counts!

#yorkunsse



Attention   
first-year students and 
those in the final year 

of a four-year program: 
You’re invited to  

participate in the  
National Survey of  

Student Engagement!

your 
opinion 
counts!

Look for your email from the Office of the President  
or find your survey on Moodle/Student Portal

Then, take 15 minutes to complete the NSSE survey and help improve your 
campus culture and university experience. Once you’ve finished,  

enjoy a FREE latte or $5 York Lanes gift card on us.

4 x $500 Tuition Waivers

10 x $100 YU-Card “Top-Ups”

yorku.ca/nsse    Survey opens: February 6, 2017    Closes: March 31, 2017

You could also win one of  
the following prizes:

The Faculty with the highest participation rate will 
WIN the NSSE Champion Cup.


